
W264DG STA-SILENT EXTENSION REQUEST 

 FM translator station W264DG, Islip, New York (Facility ID No. 144440) (“W264DG”) 
has been silent since November 28, 2022 due to technical issues with its transmitter.  A Special 
Temporary Authority (“STA”) to remain silent was granted on December 16, 2022 (File No. 
0000205106).  Licensee has been diligently working to resolve the technical issues but 
anticipates that at least several more weeks will be necessary.  Accordingly, licensee respectfully 
requests an extension of the STA to remain silent. 


